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The Division of Developmental Disabilities’ Self-Directed Supports (SDS) Newsletter 
is now available on the Self-Directed Supports Webpage. This edition includes SDS 
updates, reminders for Support Coordinators, information regarding the next 
Stakeholder Meeting for the SDS Rate Study, and information on the Division of 
Developmental Disabilities Health Home.   
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